
 

 

Mark Drakeford AM 

Minister for Health and Social Services 
 

 

 

29 October 2015 

Dear Mark 

Finance Committee’s legacy – National Health Service Finance (Wales) Act 2014 

I am writing to inform you that the Finance Committee is currently considering its 

legacy and as part of this has agreed to undertake post legislative scrutiny of the 

National Health Service Finance (Wales) Act 2014. 

The Committee has invited Dr Andrew Goodall, Director General for Health/NHS 

Chief Executive, Health and Social Services Group to a Committee meeting on 11 

November. I enclose the letter to Dr Goodall for information and the Committee 

would be pleased if you were also able to attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jocelyn Davies AM 

Chair 


